
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Joshua Schaub, Commissioner 
American Association of Professional Baseball 
2801 Marshall Ct. 
Madison, WI 53705 
jschaub@aabaseball.com 
 
July 22, 2022 
 
Austin Bleess 
Jersey Village City Manager 
 
 
Re: Jersey Village Letter of Interest 
 
 
Dear Austin: 
 
We are excited to send this letter expressing interest in your project to build a 
professional baseball stadium in Jersey Village, TX. The American Association is 
committed to expansion in Texas and potentially surrounding states and Jersey Village 
fits well within our plans for expansion from 12 to 18 by 2025.  As you know, we have 
one American Association team already in Cleburne, TX with aspirations for new 
stadium construction in other Texas cities beyond Jersey Village. Those conversations 
with other cities are ongoing. Jersey Village’s effort being put forth on a mixed use 
development is innovative and will put the city apart from all surrounding communities 
by creating a cultural platform with the baseball stadium. We have seen this plan play out 
in the American Association in cities such as Milwaukee (Franklin, WI) and Chicago 
(Rosemont, IL) with great returns on investment.  
 
We are excited to explore this opportunity with you in the coming months and excited 
about the potential of adding Jersey Villages to our league geography. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joshua Schaub 
Commissioner 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


